lgor Shaporda

From: Jeremy Johnston <jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 12:14 PM

To: Igor Shaporda

Subject: RE: SEPA Environmental Checklist & MDNS for the Wanapum Right Bank Stabilization
Project

Hi lgor,

That should be ok. Once the SEPA process has concluded and you inform us whether you have retained or modified the
determination, we will begin our review.

Jeremy Johnston, MURP

Kittitas County CDS, Planner

(509} 962-7065
jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us
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From: Igor Shaporda [mailto:Ishapor@gcpud.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 12:09 PM

To: Jeremy Johnston

Subject: FW: SEPA Environmental Checklist & MDNS for the Wanapum Right Bank Stabilization Project

Hi Jeremy, attached are SEPA checklist and determination. And this morning | received $4260 check from our accounts
payable department. We would like to send original SCUP, SEPA documents along with the check to your department
sometime this week with the understanding that you will not start your review until 2 week SEPA process is completed
{Oct 21). Please let me know if this is acceptable to you. Thank you,

Igor Shaporda

From: Debbie Firestone <Dfirest@gcpud.org>

Sent: Monday, October 7, 2019 1:57 PM

To: separegister@ecy.wa.gov

Cc: Igor Shaporda <Ishapor@gcpud.org>; Christopher Steinmetz <csteinmetz@gcpud.org>; Ross Hendrick
<Rhendri@gcpud.org>

Subject: SEPA Environmental Checklist & MDNS for the Wanapum Right Bank Stabilization Project

Good afternoon,

Attached please find a SEPA Environmental Checklist and a Mitigated DNS for Public Utility District No. 2 of Grant
County, Washington’s (Grant PUD’s) proposed Wanapum Dam Right Bank Stabilization Project. Grant PUD is proposing
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to armor approximately 300 yards of shoreline on the right (west) bank from avian tower 4 to the Wanapum Dam. This
work will be completed landward of the Ordinary High Water Mark and completed during low/normal flows so no in-
water will occur. In May 2018, due to high run off flows of the Columbia River, the right bank near the Wanapum avian
tower 4 required emergency stabilization. The shoreline was armored 100 yards downstream and 100 yards upstream of
avian tower 4. Rip rap (~24 inch diameter) will be added to provide stability to the remaining 300 yards of shoreline to
prevent further erosion and damage to the avian tower.

Comments can be provided to Ross Hendrick, Senior Manager of Environmental Affairs at PO Box 878, Ephrata, WA
98823 or at Rhendri@gcpud.org.

Thanks!

Deb Firestone
Regulatory Specialist il
Grant County PUD
P.O. Box 878

Ephrata, WA 98823
509-793-1583

Grant
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***Please take care when opening links, attachments, or responding to this email as it originated outside of
Grant.***



